

23<sup>rd</sup> July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to share some exciting news regarding the leadership at All Faiths Children's Academy. From September 2025, Mr Kershaw will be moving from his current role as Head of School to become the new Headteacher of All Faiths.

Mr Kershaw has shown exceptional dedication, vision, and care in his leadership, and this new role is a reflection of his continued commitment to the school community. We are confident that under his headship, All Faiths will continue to thrive and grow from strength to strength.

Please join us in congratulating Mr Kershaw on this well-deserved appointment. I am looking forward to continuing to work closely with Mr Kershaw and the All Faiths team as our primary schools continue to collaborate and work together.

Warm regards,

K L Jones

**Kirstie Jones** 

**Deputy Director of Southeast** 

Gun Lane, Strood, Kent ME2 4UF